
 

Range Ponds Association 

06/8/16 

Poland Spring Lodge 

Attendance:  

President: Ann Gagne, Vice President: Robert Limoges Secretary: Jeanne Fifield,  

Treasurer: Sandy Moreau, Directors: Jeanne Radziszewski, and Lynne Richard 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm. by President Ann Gagne. 

 

Old Business: 

Ann G. report she has the new Hazard buoys for Upper Range pond, Robert L. will pick it up and install it 

at the underwater ledge. 

Ann G. still is waiting for final quote on the newsletter, the price will include postage.  

The board vote was unanimous that the new Range Pond tee-shirts will be a cotton/poly blend, have no 

pocket and the logo will be 4 colors. Ann G. will report back to us on the price. 

Jeanne F. is still scheduled to make a flag for the 4
th
 of July boat parade. The flag will just say Range 

Pond Association; it will not be the logo. 

New Business: 

Lynne R. will post an event on the Range Pond facebook page for the boat parade. We will still need 

posters for Library, transfer station, Town Hall and the Dockside. Robert L. volunteered to be a judge on 

Upper Range, still need another judge or two.  We also need someone taking pictures for the facebook 

page and website.  

 

There was a discussion regarding Association bylaws and how many board members we are allowed and 

how long members are on the board as directors and offices, more discussions to follow on email. 

 

Lynne R. brought in the 3 panel display board that we’ll be using for Heritage Days on June 24
th
 at the 

Poland Spring Resort. Jeanne F. and Lynne R. will set up display and sit at the booth from 9:30- 12:00 

and Jeanne R. and Joe R. will take over from 12:00 to 3:00.  Jeanne F. will bring the 10x10 EZ-up 

canopy. 

 

There was a discussion about the Annual Meeting at the Dockside. So far we do not have a Main speaker 

for the general meeting, Lynne R. will see what she can do to find a speaker and will report to us via 

email.  The agenda for the meeting has not yet been finalized. Ann G. will call a board meeting if 

necessary to discuss last minute plans for the Annual Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 


